
Street and Alley Committee Meeting 

Agenda 

May 24th, 2019 

4:30PM 
Present: Tami Christensen, Bryan Gartner, Janet Sergent 

Absent: None 

Visitors: Mayor Norby, Clerk/Treasurer Redfield, PWD Jeff Hintz, Chief DiFonzo, Fire Marshall/Building 

Inspector Kale Rasmussen, Fire Chief Larry Christensen 

 

 

The Street and Alley Committee was called to order by Alderwoman Christensen to review and 

discuss Ordinance #578-Updating City Code to include littering.  Alderwoman Christensen 

stated she did not feel this Ordinance addressing the issue presented at the City Council 

meeting of posting and leaving signs on poles.  Chief DiFonzo stated that the poles are private 

property, so he feels the compliant should come from the owners of property.  He further 

stated that most of the poles are not in City right-of-way, which makes the reason for the 

property owners of poles to issue a complaint and request that the City Council enact an 

ordinance specifically prohibiting this. 

Alderwoman Christensen stated that she agreed, and made a motion to put Ordinance 578 on 

hold and Alderman Gartner seconded the motion.  With no further discussion, all present voted 

aye. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 4:40 pm. 

 

_________________________ 

Jessica Redfield, City Clerk     _____________________________ 

        Tami Christensen, Committee Chair 

 

 


